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To:

Mr. Sean Peterson
Chairman
Caffman Electronics

1239, South Plaza, 
New York, USA
February 25, 2012
Dear Sir,

Sub: Termination of our Business Contract.
Ref: Our Business Contract dated 11 July 2012.
This is to notify that we are terminating our Business Contract under Ref for supply of Medical Equipments with effect from March 1, 2012 on account of dispatch of poor quality equipments by your company despite several complaints from us in the past.

Please settle all your outstanding bills, if any, by 29th February, 2012.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

……………..

Administrator
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